
September 5,2008 

Ms. Stephanie Stumbo 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

ENE 

RE: Grayson County Water District 

Dear Ms. Sturnba 

You will find enclosed an affidavit proof of publication and a copy of the 
publication, for the notice of intent to raise rates for the Grayson County Water 
District in the above mentioned case. Also enclosed is a copy of the formal notice 
sent to the Districts only wholesale customer The City of Caneyville. 

If further information is required please feel free to contact me at (270) 259-2917. 

Proposed Rate Increase-Case # 2008-0057 

~~ 

Kevin Shaw 
Manager 
Grayson County Water District 



The Record 
209 C West White Oak Street 

LeitchfieZd, RY 42 754 
2 70-259-6061 

AFFIDAVIT 
PROOF OF PUBLICATION 

I, Lee, , Idk c7p.a do hereby certify that I hold 
the position of 3 o 0 L g w  e with 
'The Record, 209 C West White Oak Street. Leitchfield. 
KY 42754, and in such position have the responsibility 
of publication of display advertising in said newspaper 
and that the attached advertisement has been published 
in all editions of said newspaper on - B j d g / D  %' . 

/ 2 u  
(Title) 1 

Subscribed and sworn before me in my presence, this 
day of Iv,, , the . 

(Notary P$lir) 42 # 

r 

/ 
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M ~ T  commission expires bo/. 31 2007 -- -- 

ZB 39Vd 



Grayson County 
PO Box 217 

1dtc.Mield KY 42'755 

e- mail gcwd@wecc.com 
(270) 259-2917 (270) 393-2617 FAX 

August 22,2008 

RE: Rate Increase Case # 2008-00057 

Mayor James Paul Embry 
P.O. Box 69 
Caneyville, KY 42721 

Dear Mayor Embry: 

On April 7,2008 the Grayson County Water District made application to the Kentucky 
Public Service Commission for an increase in water rates of seven percent (7%). 
After the Commission staffreviewed the application it was found that an increase of 7% 
was allowable but if the District so chose we could request an increase of as much as 
10.3%. 

At the Water Board meeting on August 18,2008 it was disc,ussed as to which rate to 
choose, and due the dynamics of the changing economy in the past few months it was the 
decision of the Water District to request the higher amount as the prudent rate to use. 
Please be advised that the District has resubmitted to the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission for increases in rates, both for its retail and wholesale customers of ten point 
three percent (10.3 %). 

You will find in the enclosed attachments the proposed new rates as well as the Water 
District's response to the Kentucky Public Service Commission. 
Upon approval by the Commission the wholesale rates charged to the City of Caneyville 
will change fiom the current $1.81 per 1,000 gallons used to $2.00 per 1,000 gallons 
used. 

If I may answer any further questions please feel free to contact me at (270) 259-291 7. 

E 2  Kevin Shaw 

Manager 
Grayson County Water District 

mailto:gcwd@wecc.com


Thanks for visiting 

Pronorad Rnlea Currenl Rntss' 


